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Dear Madam

I live in Ramsgate, off the London Road, probably less than a mile
from the ex-Manston Airport.  When planes flew during the day, it was
extremely noisy.  As you might imagine, I've been enjoying the recent
quiet!

I have already written in to explain why I don't want the airport to
re-open.  If it does, I definitely don't want night flights -
scheduled or chartered.  I understand that RSP has said it will not
need night flights.  In that case, it doesn't need to have any QC
written into the DCO.

Of course, if you give permission for this to return to an operating
airport, I understand that any emergency or humanitarian flights are
not included in a QC count so these, if they are ever needed, would of
course be acceptable night flights.

Many thanks

Mariette Castellino
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